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Community Services Committee 
Report         
 
Argyll Velodrome Redevelopment Project - Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That Administration explore the possibility of including an indoor cycling 
track as a component of the Coronation Community Recreation Centre 
project. 

2. That the reallocation of $200,000 of operating budget funds, from the 
closed capital project “Edmonton BMX bike park relocation” (Project 
Profile 08-21-5732) to fund the concept design studies for the Coronation 
Community Recreation Centre, be approved. 

History 

At the February 22, 2011, Community Services Committee meeting, the 
February 22, 2011, Community Services Department report 2011CSR001, 
was considered and the Committee heard from D. Embury, Argyll Velodrome; 
B. Hetherington, Edmonton Triathlon Academy; and C. Richmond, Sierra 
Club Canada. 

Attachment 

February 22, 2011, Community Services Department report 2011CSR001 
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